
 

 May Newsletter  

      Classroom News 
 

Where has the time gone? I cannot believe that we 
are in May and only have three weeks left.   

This week I am sending home your child’s ABC book.  
Please take time to go through it with them and let 
them share it with other family and friends.  It is 
good review for your child. 

I would like to have all reading books turned back in 
by Thursday May 17th.  If your child is getting close 
and you would like for me to double up on books so 
that they can fill the page before the 17th, please let 
me know and I would be happy to do so. 

Our last full day of class is Tuesday, May 21.  I am 
asking for parents or your pickup person to arrive 15 
minutes early, at 11:45, and meet us in the gym.  We 
will do our reading awards and then do our last 
Jesus Time all together.   

                          Thank-you, 

                           Ms. Vicki 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

5-8 Chapel 

5-13 Magic Monday 

5-17 
Last day to turn in 
books.                     
 
5-21 
Last full day of class 
 
5-22 Graduation                                               

A very big THANK YOU to 
all of you who have helped 
keep our playdough well 
stocked.  The children really 
do like playing with it.  

     ABC Preschool 
             Office: 779-222-4029 
                                                             

Thank you for sharing your child with me.  I pray that you all have a safe, happy, and 
healthy summer and please let me know how they are doing in kindergarten. 


